SHARE YOUR THOUGHTS!

We want to hear from you! If you have any suggestions or if there is any part of the Hart County Charter System’s
Parent/Family Engagement Plan that you feel is unsatisfactory, please provide us with your comments in the space below and
return this form to Lamar Scott, Title | Director for the Hart County Charter System. Forms can be left at the Board of

Education Office or mailed to P.O. Box 696, Hartwell, GA. 30643. Comments, suggestions, and/or recommendations can also
be emailed to lamar.scott@hart.k12.ga.us. Thank you!

My comments, suggestions, and/or recommendations are:
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